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Hello valued partner,

Form being sent to employers for RxDC reporting under CAA

As part of pharmacy reporting under the Consolidated Appropriations Act (CAA), 2021,
Kaiser Permanente is required to submit information on prescription drugs and
healthcare spending to CMS. To help ensure compliance with the reporting
requirements, employer groups must provide the following information:

» Average monthly premium paid by employee
» Average monthly premium paid by the employer
* Group Form 5500 Plan Number (if applicable)

By February 27, Kaiser Permanente will send an updated form from Kaiser-
Permanente-RxDC@kp.org to contract signers to request this information. The form
must be completed by March 29, 2024.

Kaiser Permanente plans to submit all applicable reports and required responses for
all employer groups to CMS by the June 1 deadline.





